
Minutes of a Special Meeting of the Justice Committee 

The Justice Committee of the McLean County Board met on Tuesday, February 16, 2016, at 
8:50 a.m. in Room 400 of the Government Center, 115 E. Washington Street, Bloomington, 
Illinois. 
 
Members Present: Chairman Caisley, Members Schafer, Rankin, McIntyre, Wendt and 

Robustelli 
 
Members Absent: Members Cavallini  
 
Other Members Present: None 
 
Staff Present: Mr. Bill Wasson, County Administrator; Ms. Hannah Eisner, Assistant 

County Administrator and Ms. Julie A Morlock, Recording Secretary, 
County Administrator’s Office 

 
Department Heads/ 
Elected Officials Present: Jon Sandage, Sheriff 
 
Others Present: None   
 
Chairman Caisley called the meeting to order at 8:50 a.m.  He presented for action a request to 
approve a contract between Advanced Correctional Healthcare and McLean County for 
Physician Services at the McLean County Adult Detention Facility and Juvenile Detention 
Center through the Sheriff’s Office.  Ms. Schafer asked how much more this contract was for.  
Mr. Wasson stated that it would be approximately $10,000 more per year.  Mr. Wasson 
explained that Staff reached out to others but proposals could not be successfully developed.  
He stated that this company does business across the Midwest and they will bring experience in 
providing medical treatment to individuals in correctional facilities that others would not have 
been able to.  He said that they can also provide insight to us as we design the new facility.  
Chairman Caisley asked if other Counties were using this company.  Mr. Sandage confirmed 
there were other Counties and that they had interviewed them.  Mr. Wasson reminded the 
committee that St. Joseph extended the contract for 60 days to the end of February so we really 
need a contract in place by March 1st.   
 

Motion by Schafer/Rankin to Recommend Approval a contract between Advanced 
Correctional Healthcare and McLean County for Physician Services at the McLean 
County Adult Detention Facility and Juvenile Detention Center through the 
Sheriff’s Office. 
Motion carried. 

 
There being nothing further to come before the Committee at this time, Chairman Caisley 
adjourned the meeting at 8:55 a.m.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 
Julie A Morlock 
Recording Secretary 


